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From the Principal Maria 

Term 2_2024 Newsletter – Week 1 

Well the cool weather has now set in and the mornings have become 

rather chilly.  

I just wanted to say a big THANK YOU to those families who were 

able to attend the ANZAC service last week at Yarra Glen. As always, 

it is quite a moving service which was well organised by the Yarra 

Glen RSL and was extremely well attended by the community. Our 

students did a wonderful job presenting the wreaths and laying them 

at the cenotaph and Sunni did an exceptional job reading her poem 

titled “Red Poppy”.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

Last Monday we had a school council meeting and the school’s Annu-

al Report was presented to council. Again, I would like to extend my 

appreciation to our school 

council representatives. Whilst 

we are a small team we endeav-

our to make decisions about the 

future direction of the school 

that enables our students to 

flourish.  Just a reminder that all 

parents are more than welcome 

to attend meetings should they 

like to hear more about what is 

happening at school.  

Term Dates 

Term 1 -29th January - 28th March 

Term 2 -  15th April - 28th June 

Term 3 - 15th July - 20th September 

Term 4 - October 7th - 20th Decem-
ber 

Important Dates for    

Term 2 

13th May - Bush School Excursion 

- Sugarloaf 

14th May - Photo trail - Maroon-

dah Dam   

28th May - Edendale Farm excur-

sion 

10th June - Kings Birthday public 

holiday 

18th June - Tiger Paw Incursion 

28th June - Last day of Term 2 - 

2:00pm finish 



CHPS 150th ANNIVERSARY – NEW DATE Saturday 26th October (Term 4 – Week 3) 

Our next 150th Anniversary Committee meeting is scheduled for Monday 13th May (Term 2 – Week 5). All 

parents are invited to come along and be part of the planning process. Our meeting will commence at 

4.15pm. 

DONATIONS OF SAND EQUIPMENT/TOYS 

Now that we have a new sandpit any donations of sand equipment or toys would be greatly appreciated. The 

students are just loving the sandpit and are using it every day. The sensory playground does look amazing 

and it wonderful to see the students utilising the space. 

CURRICULUM DAY HELD LAST WEEK 

Our professional learning day at St Andrews Primary School last week provided a great opportunity for staff 

to get together with others and learn more about the Berry Street Education Model (BSEM). These days are 

always extremely valuable and allow us to network with other schools to build on our own professional learn-

ing. We all returned to school feeling extremely excited about implementing some of the strategies we learnt 

on the day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 



 



 














